In March 2011 Episcopal Day School and
LSU Coastal Roots Program joined
together to sow  seeds at The
Lacassane  Company's  Greenhouse.
Located in Lake Arthur the Greenhouse
not only offered the children an
opportunity to restore the historical

grounds, but to learn a little architectural

historu of southern homes.

The CPC partnered, once again, with Brimstone Historical Society
to bring education and awareness of our fragile ecosystem to the

Museum young members of our society. The children, nearly 75 in
Brimstone Historical Society  attendance, enjoyed learning about the life cycle of water. They
gained knowledge on what it meant to become a drop of

rainwater and how each and every droplet affects every aspect of

nature. They built bracelets from their “adventlire” as a rain drop

and were given the bracelets as keepsakes to rémind them about

lifecycles. =
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December 16th at the Historical Cash & Carry.
Seating will be sold by the table with a limited
number available for this extravaganza. Please
phone 337-721-5712 or email
dhayes@lacassane.com for more information.




